PUBLIC HEARING
LaGrange County Plan Commission
June 10, 2025

MEMBERS OF THE LAGRANGE COUNTY PLAN COMMISSION WILL CONDUCT A PUBLIC HEARING REGARDING A TEXT AMENDMENT TO THE LAGRANGE COUNTY UNIFIED DEVELOPMENT ORDINANCE ON TUESDAY, June 10, 2025, AT 5:00 PM IN THE COMMISSIONERS ROOM, COUNTY OFFICE BUILDING, 114 W MICHIGAN STREET, LAGRANGE, INDIANA FOR THE FOLLOWING PURPOSES:
To consider a proposed amendment to the LaGrange County Unified Development Ordinance (UDO) related to Dimensional Regulations in the Agricultural (A-1) District and Definitions. The subject matter of the proposed Unified Development Ordinance relates to a minimum lots size change and of definition of Drainageway and the addition of a Parent Parcel and Sub Parcel to the definitions.  
A copy of the proposed amendment to the Unified Development Ordinance is on file for examination at the LaGrange County Plan Commission office located at 114 W. Michigan Street, LaGrange, IN. Written objections to the proposed UDO amendments that are filed with the secretary of the commission prior to the hearing will be considered. Oral comments concerning the proposal will be heard at the hearing. The hearing may also be continued from time to time by the commission. 


